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American TCB 
 
June 12, 2007 
 
RE: FCC ID: KL7-612T-V2 and IC: 2404A-604T 
 
 
Attention: Richard Fabina 
 
Please find our responses to your comments on this application below: 
 
 
1. The IC portion is missing the REL letter. Please provide a letter as indicated in the last page of 
the ATCB IC application form. 
 
 Noted, the document “IC Listing Requirements.pdf” has been uploaded  
 
2. If the appearance of the device has changed due to the changes to the chip, please provide 
new internal photos of the modified device. If the appearance has not changed because of 
changes to the chip, please state so in a cover letter exhibit. 
 
 The product appearance has not changed, only the chip process changed, a letter “ST-

604 ATCB Class II Letter_6-11-07.pdf” has been uploaded. 
 
3. For your information – For the FCC, a Class II permissive change application requires a 
description of the changes made to the device. An application of this type is easier to process 
if this information is placed in a cover letter exhibit along with a statement whether the 
change(s) will be made in all units (including previous production) or will change(s) be made 
only in those units produced after the change is authorized. The test report should only 
contain test results to make it easier to process. 
 
 Noted, a letter “ST-604 ATCB Class II Letter_6-11-07.pdf” has been uploaded. 
 
4. For your information – For IC, a Class II permissive change application requires information 
about the changes to the radio equipment and a brief statement why the modified product still 
qualifies for certification. An application of this type would be easier to process if this 
information is placed in a cover letter exhibit. Test report should only contain test results to 
make it easier to process. 
 
 Noted, a letter “ST-604 ATCB Class II Letter_6-11-07.pdf” has been uploaded. 
 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
David W. Bare 
Chief Technical Officer 
 
 
DWB/dmg 


